Copy of letter No.HFW-HIDSP-Influenza(H1N1)/2012-Vol-VIl, dated

26-02-2015, received from the Mission Director (NHM), Himachal
Pradesh, Shimla-09.

Subject:- - Regarding Swine Flu Influenza-A(H1N1).

In view of the recent increase in the reported cases of Swine Flu in
Himachal Pradesh, you are requested to direct the Principals of all the Colleges and
Headmasters and BPEQO's schools, that any child having symptom of Influenza like iliness
(i.e. cough, cold, fever and sneezing etc.) may be directed to consult the nearest Doctor and
also he/she may be kept in home isolation for at least 7 days & leave for that period may be
granted without Medical Certificate. Moreover the guidelines being circulated for prevention
of Swine Flu Influenza-A(H1N1) through newspaper and audio/ visual media be observed.

This may kindly be given personal attention please.

Yours faithfully,

Mission Director (NHM),

Himachal Pradesh
Directorate of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Tel:0177-2653120Extn.234_E mail: genbr@rediff
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Endst No. EDN-HE(21)B(15)38/2014-WIFS dated February 015
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-
1. The Mission Director (NHM), Himachal Pra Health
Services,H.P. Shimla-9, w.rt.

Influenza(H1N1)/2012-Vol-VI, dated 26-02-2015.

2. All the Principals of Govt. /Pvt. Degree/ Skt. Colleges in Himachal
Pradesh, with the direction to take above mentioned action
immediately.

-4 All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in Himachal Pradesh, with
the direction to circulate the same to all field field functionaries under
their control for taking necessary action in the matter immediately.

-

All the Principals/ Headmasters of Govt./ Pvt. S~ Sec./ High Schools
with the direction to take above mentioned action in the matter

immediately.
, The Technical Officer, IT Cell, with the direction to upload the same on
the departmental website.
6. Guard file.
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(S.B.
Director of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh



